
   
 

May 2, 2023 

Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month 

 

Dear providers, 
 
May is Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) Heritage Month and it’s an opportunity for 
us to celebrate our vibrant and diverse community in San Mateo County. 
 
In honor of AAPI Heritage Month, here are relevant network and county resources: 

• Review last year’s provider webinar. HPSM staff was joined by community leaders 
who outlined critical resources for our members. 

o Webinar link: https://www.hpsm.org/videos/default-
source/webinar/aapi-heritage-month-2022.mp4  

o Webinar slides: https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-source/provider-
services/learning-lab-documents/aapi-heritage-month.pdf 

• Visit the Chinese Health Initiative’s website: 
https://www.smchealth.org/chinese-health-initiative  

• Filipino Mental Health Initiative’s website: https://www.smchealth.org/filipino-
mental-health-initiative  

• Visit the Pacific Islander Initiative’s website: 
https://www.smchealth.org/pacific-islander-initiative  

 
For other questions, please contact our Provider Services department at 
PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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